
Riccarton/Wigram Community Board Agenda 8 August 2006 

3. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 3.1 UPPER RICCARTON DOMAIN 
 
  The attached letter has been received from Ken Smith, a resident of Worthy street, regarding 

the impact of cricket being played in the Upper Riccarton Domain. 
 
  The Board has previously received a letter from Mr Smith regarding this matter and the 

Council’s Park’s & Waterways Area Advocate has circulated to Board members a memorandum 
outlining the Council’s response. 

 
 3.2 YOUTH DEVELOPMENT SCHEME RECIPIENT 
 

The attached letter has been received from Laura Ashton, a recipient of a youth development 
scheme grant. 

 
 

Note
To be reported to the Council meeting - decision yet to be made


